
Dear Cougar Families,  
I am thrilled and excited to meet you all. Thank you for choosing Kellond and me for your child’s 
learning. Let’s help each other for your child as you know them well and let us work together. Our 
partnership will definitely have a positive impact to your child’s education. Our class will be a safe 
and inclusive learning environment where your child has the opportunity to express their own ideas 
and reach their maximum potential. My goal as a teacher is to give different opportunities to each 
learner to explore and learn. I will always communicate with you. We will use ClassDojo where we 
can contact each other, exchange messages, photos, and documents. You can download “ClassDojo 
Free App” on your phone and I will send you an invite through your email to join our ClassDojo, so 
please make sure your contact information is correct on Synergy. You can also reach me anytime 
through my email, christine.edang@tusd1.org or call at e (520) 584-5100. I am looking forward to 
a fun, meaningful, and wonderful year ahead! 

Respectfully, 
Ms. E 

SUPPLIES NEEDED FOR SCHOOL  
Backpack (a binder must fit inside) 
Lunch Box (if bringing from home)  
2 Dry Erase Markers 
1" binder with 2 pockets  
2 Primary Pencils and 1 eraser  
1 Reusable Water Bottle 
2 Spiral Notebooks  
2 Medium Play-Doh Cups  

1 Hand Sanitizer 
1 Primary Journal with place for drawing 
1 box of markers  
2 Boxes Clorox Wipes 
1 box of 8 jumbo crayons  
2 Glue Sticks (unscented)  
1 Box of Tissues

SUPPLIES NEEDED FOR HOME TO DO HOMEWORK: 

1 Notebook  
1 Pencil Sharpener 
2 Pencils Crayons or Colored Pencils 

1 Large pink eraser 
Scissors  
Glue Stick 


